
Churchill, Susannah 

3/10/2010 9:15:19 AM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: data request for Mojave Solar AL

Hi Meredith,
Sean Simon mentioned there may be some changes on the timeline for Abengoa Mojave. Would love 
an update- do you plan to revise the contract or push back the timeline for AL review?

Thanks,
SC

Susannah Churchill
Renewable Procurement & Resource Planning
Energy Division, California Public Utilities Commission
(415) 703-3072
sc1@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2010 4:09 PM 
To: Churchill, Susannah 
Subject: Re: data request for Mojave Solar AL

Welcome back! I'm looking forward to working with you again.

Meredith

From: Churchill, Susannah <susannah.churchill@cpuc.ca.gov> 
To: Allen, Meredith;[Redacted |
Cc: Simon, Sean A. <sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov>
Sent: Tue Mar 02 15:53:55 2010 
Subject: data request for Mojave Solar AL

Hello again Meredith!
After a hiatus at grad school and at CEC, I'm back in Energy Division working on RPS issues. It's good 
to be back!

Attached is a data request for AL 3547-E .requesting a response by next Fri 3/12. Sean Simon tells me 
you are the right person to pass along the info to others at PG&E. I am the point person for this AL 
going forward. Let me know if you have questions.

Thanks,

SB GT&S 0660593

mailto:sc1@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:MEAe@pge.com
mailto:susannah.churchill@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov


sc

Susannah Churchill 
Renewable Procurement & Resource Planning 
Energy Division, California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 703-3072
sc1@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0660594
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